
 
 
 
May 6, 2020 
 
 
 
Hello, everyone, 
 
I am guessing that everyone is like me and weary of "social distancing" and "sheltering in place".  
However, we have to be respectful of those who are vulnerable to this virus.  I was hopeful we might 
have a meeting in May but since the governor has continued his orders to limit groups of greater than 
10 through June 12th there is no way we can meet in this month.   
 
Were you able to watch the debate forum for the 9th District Congressional Candidates on Saturday, 
April 25th? If you did not see it, please go to our website UnionCountyGAGOP.com and select the 
Election 2020 tab where there is a link to the You Tube video.   
 
We are making every effort to keep our website and Facebook page updated with information about the 
election.  Please check it often to view updates.  If you have questions, please feel free to call me or any 
of our executive committee members.   
 
I hope we will all be ready to hit the road in June to campaign for our GOP Candidates!   
 
Stay safe! 
 
Dena Gooch 
Chairman   
706-747-3932    
 


